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Printed on recycled paper 
 

January 2019 
 
Re: Annual Recycling Data Collection  
 
Dear Recycler: 
 
In order to generate a report that accurately reflects the state of recycling in Nevada, the Nevada Division 
of Environmental Protection (NDEP) collects recycling data annually, per NRS 444A.070. Counties with 
populations greater than 45,000 are required to provide certain recycling services per NRS 444A.040 and 
to participate in this survey. All Nevada Counties are encouraged to participate. County data is then 
compiled by NDEP to calculate the state recycling rate. This data is then posted on 
http://nevadarecycles.nv.gov/Resources/Data/. 
 
We would greatly appreciate your cooperation with county employees working to gather recycling data in 
a timely manner. According to NAC 444A.135, the deadline for Form B to be returned to your county is 
February 15, 2019. Please use Form B to report your data to the county. Form B pages 2-3 standardizes 
data collection and lists the materials typically counted as recyclable in Nevada. Only materials generated 
within the county to which you are reporting should be counted. Should you collect or process materials 
from multiple counties, please do your best to report the materials to the respective county.  It is also 
important to indicate which processor or collector your recyclable materials go to in order to minimize 
double-counting those same materials. Form B should be provided to you by the municipality, and can 
also be found online at http://nevadarecycles.nv.gov/Resources/Data/. 
 
If you have any questions or require assistance, please contact one of the State of Nevada’s Recycling 
Coordinators.  
 
Thank you for your assistance.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Rachel Lewison 
Southern Nevada Recycling Coordinator 
Nevada Division of Environmental Protection  
2030 E. Flamingo Rd, Suite 230 
Las Vegas, NV 89119-0837 
(702) 486-2850, ext. 268 
 
rlewison@ndep.nv.gov 

Patricia Moen  
Northern Nevada Recycling Coordinator 
Nevada Division of Environmental Protection 
901 S. Stewart St, Suite 4001 
Carson City, NV 89701-5249 
(775) 687-9466 
 
Pmoen@ndep.nv.gov 
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